A NEWSPAPER FOR THE LINDENWOOD COLLEGE STUDENT BODY

LINDEN ORLD

HELP!



EDITOR

BUSINESS MANAGER

PHOTOGRAPHER

LAYOUT

TYPESETTING

AN OPEN LETTER TO LINDENWOOD COLLEGE STUDENTS

For seven decades, a student newspaper has served the Lindenwood College Community. Its shape, form and content has changed. Publications schedules have varied widely. However, the tradition has continued through good times and bad.

Today you look at what may be the last edition of a Lindenwood student newspaper. Attrition has reduced the size of the newspaper staff to one person. Without additional staffing, the LINDENWORLD will cease to publish.

You now face a challenge. You can contribute to the resurrection of a viable campus newspaper. The campus newspaper does not need polished professionals; it needs your help.

If you are interested in serving on the staff of a vital campus newspaper, you are invited to attend a reorganizational meeting of the newspaper's staff. The meeting will be held in the Cardinal Room of Ayres Dining Hall at 11:30 on Thursday morning, November 20, 1986.

As the student newspaper advisory committee, we strongly urge your participation in a constructive activity which will benefically serve your college community.

Advisory Committee

Jim Wilson, Communications Dept. Chairman
Daniel Keck, Vice President of Academic Affairs
Allen Schwab, Dean of College Life
Ann Canale, Chairman of English
Mark Hopper, President L.S.G.
Christine Cordes

Classified Ads

